
UNIVERSITY PLANNNIG COUNCIL 

Meeting Minutes December 4th 2019 

Kean Hall, Room 127 

 

 Meeting commenced at 1:00 pm 

 The ideas shared on google doc were compiled and a draft was shared with all UPC members 

and President Farahi. 

 President Farahi provided his comments and suggestions regarding the new strategic plan. 

 The members discussed the future strategic plan and the ideas that have been presented by 

fellow members. 

 It was decided that a broader view should be taken of the existing draft. Based on President 

Farahi’s suggestions the members agreed that the totality of the educational experience for 

students must be kept in mind when finalizing the plan 

 Going forward UPC will meet in January to prepare for the PDD.  

 Annual Assessment – All units should start drafting the division reports based on the earlier unit 

reports.  

 Preparation for the Middle States Self Study 2021-2022 

 Meeting adjourned at 2:06pm. 

 


